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Please use our clothes recycling bin to 

recycle any old clothes you have. The blue 

bin is situated outside the school reception. 

                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all the Primary 7 boys and girls 

who made their Confirmation earlier this month. 

The children worked very hard preparing for their 

Confirmation and they were a credit to our school 

and their families, well done boys and girls. Thank 

you to our P7 teachers, Mr McVeigh, Mr Mullin and 

Mrs Kelly and our RE coordinator Miss McCarroll 

who prepared the children so well. Thank you to 

Miss McGurk for her help preparing the choir.  

 

P7 had to say goodbye and thank Adam from the 

Medics In Primary Schools programme. This was a 

joint Queen’s University – Sentinus activity, 

bringing student doctors into the classroom over a 

period of 8 – 10 weeks to teach science.  

 

 

 

           

 
 

Article of the month 

Article 13: You have the right to find out things and 

say what you think, through making art, speaking 

and writing, unless it breaks the rights of others. 

 

          Please use our clothes bank 
 

 

 

 

Well done to Owen, Shane, Maria, Olivia and Gil 

who won the ‘Perfect Pet’ competition. Check out 

the wonderful pets they designed! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our two winners of the ‘Chinese New Year Poster 

Competition’ visited City Hall for a special prize 

giving event. The children had a great day of 

entertainment and they received special gifts for 

their wonderful achievemnet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

P6 are taking part in 4 weeks of Tools of 
Solidarity.  It is an Education for Sustainable 
Development Programme which ties in directly 
with the curriculum areas " The World Around 
Us" and " Personal Development and Mutual 
Understanding" in Key Stage 2.  
Topics covered include: 

• Inequality 

• Poverty 

• Reducing Waste 

• Fairtrade 

• Climate Change 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School will be closed for St Patrick’s Day: 

                       Monday 18th March 
                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

 

We are offering all our children a hot meal each 

Monday and Friday during the month of March. 

There will be no cost for a school dinner on these 

days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This year we will celebrate World  

Book Day on Thursday 7th March. This  

year’s theme is ‘reading for pleasure’. 

Children are invited to come to school wearing 

comfy clothes, ready for reading for pleasure! 

 

 

 

                             Go to 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/holy-

rosary-bt7/digital-book-club 
Book club orders are now online. For every £1 

spent the school receives 20p in Scholastic rewards.  
All orders must be placed by World Book Day (7th March). 

 

 
Foundation Stage ‘Outdoor Play’ appeal 
Are you having a Spring clean? We would 

appreciate donations of any of the following 
items for use in our Outdoor Play area:  

 

• Metal cookware e.g. pots, baking trays, 
slotted spoons, sieves, colanders, jugs, 
teapots, tongs 

• Garden furniture and accessories e.g. 
flower pots, planting tools, 
benches/stools, wall art, bird houses, 
wind chimes, metal door numbers, tree 
stumps 

• DIY items e.g. paint brushes or rollers, 
cable drums, guttering, pipes, spray 
bottles 
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